
Experience 4-H at special info meeting next week

By Kimberly Cook
Extension Educator
UNL Extension SW4 Counties
 Are you wanting to learn more about 4-H? 
 If so, you won’t want to miss the Experience 4-H event to be held on Wednesday, Feb. 13, from
1:40 to 3:30 p.m. in Imperial at the Fairgrounds Exhibit Hall. 
 The event is open to all kindergarten through 6th grade youths. Parents are welcome to attend
and enjoy the event with their child.
 Youths will be given the opportunity to learn more about 4-H through hands-on activities and
fun. 4-H projects being highlighted are Food & Nutrition, Crops, Wildlife, Safety, Woodworking,
Horse, Clothing and more.
 4-H is a community of young people, ages 5-19, across America who are learning leadership,
citizenship and life skills. 4-H empowers youths to reach their full potential working and learning
in partnership with caring adults. 4-H is education for life that uses a learn-by-doing approach.
 For more information on the 4-H Program, contact the UNL Extension Office in Imperial at
(308)882-4731 or email Kimberly Cook, Extension Educator, at kcook2@unl.edu.
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